
Pick Up Your Packages!!!! 
As you may already know, we recently had 
an incident where someone wandered into 
our building and helped herself to some of 
the packages in the mailroom. Port Orange 
Police were notified and are allegedly 
investigating this crime. The sooner you 
grab your package the better. 

Please be vigilant about who you see 
slipping into our front door. We have a lot 
of contractors, health care providers and 
delivery folks that are coming and going, if 
something looks suspicious let a board 
member know, Laura; if she is in the  
office, or call the police if necessary. 

Board of Directors 
Mike Mikelic – President 

Lisa Wingert – Vice President 

John Ryker - Treasurer 

Dean Duncan - Secretary 

Anthony Sturman- Director 

 

 

Happy Valentine’s Day!!!  

Important Date’s 

February 9th Super Bowl 
Sunday: Watch the bulletin board 
for details on the Super Bowl 
party in the Pelican Lounge. 
There will be a chili cook off, 
50/50 raffles, basket raffle,bring a 
dish and wear your team colors. 

February 14th Valentine’s 
Day: on February 13th Happy 
Hour will have a Valentine’s Day 
Theme. 
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Garage Sale 

Once again, our community garage sale was a bit hit, raking in a whopping $2,666.00. Thank 
to the social committee and all the volunteers that made this happen. Also, thank to all 
those that donated items to be sold. A special thank you to Louann and Fran unit 603, for 
bringing bagels for the volunteers. I heard the bagels were great and they came from 
Manzano’s Deli in Port Orange by Winn Dixie. 

Watch the calendar for other social committee events such as Bingo and now, 

Game Night is back. 

 

Mini Golf Social Event: 

On Monday February 3rd at11AM there will be a carpool trip to Popstroke Mini 
Golf located near Tanger Outlets. This new facility promises to have excellent 
mini golf courses food and entertainment. The cost is $15.00 per person. See 
the bulletin board to sign up. Their website is www.popstroke.com. The course 
was designed by Tiger Woods because he needs the money.. 

Food for Thought 
  ROAD TRIP 

Good German food, good beer  and music.  Doesn’t get better than that. 
WHERE: 
Hollerbach’s Sanford, Friday, March 8, 2025; 
Band plays 7-10, leave AC at 5:30 dinner before band starts.  We can make reservations for 8 or more. Looking 
for a couple of designated drivers as well.  The more the merrier sign up (sheet on board) by March 1, so we can 
make the reservations for the correct number. 

 

 

http://www.popstroke.com/


 

 

    

 
 

  

  

 
 

 
 

  

 


